
 

 



 

 

                                                                                                              

 

 
 

Munhall Memo 
Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service of Christ. 

May 30, 2018 

A Note From Miss Munhall  
I would just like to say thank you for such an amazing 
year and for welcoming me into the Saint Mary Family 
with such open arms!  I could not have asked for a better 
group of students to work with this year. I’m so glad I 
was given the opportunity to not only work with your 
inspiring, funny, and talented children, but also you! 
Although I will not be returning to Saint Mary School next 
year, I will keep all of your families in my heart forever 
and will pray for you every day. I hope you enjoy your 
summer with your future Fourth Grader.  Have a 
peaceful, blessed, and relaxing break! ☺  

 
 
 
 

May 30- KnoW Training for grades 1-5 at 6:00-7:00 p.m.  
May 31- Last day of BOGO Scholastic Book Fair  
May 31- Beginning of Non-Uniform Days (Please remember there 
are no tank tops, tank top dresses, short shorts, or flipflops 
allowed on these days.  Please consult the handbook for more 
information regarding dress down days.) 
May 31- VIP Day, Talent Show, and Field Day.  Students are 
permitted to leave with their VIP at the conclusion of The Talent 
Show.  
June 6- Last Day of School, Wear Sunday best, HALF DAY OF 
SCHOOL 
We invite you to join us for an awards ceremony and Mass starting 
at 9:30 a.m.!  At the conclusion, students are permitted to leave 
for dismissal.  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 

Upcoming Events/Reminders 


